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Radiocommunication Bureau (BR) 

 

Circular Letter 

CR/458 

1 April 2020 

 
 
To Administrations of Member States of the ITU 
 
 
Subject: Draft Rules of Procedure related to satellite systems submitted by an 

administration acting on behalf of a group of named administrations   
 

Due to the situation arising from COVID-19 and the measures implemented for the 83rd meeting of 

the Radio Regulations Board (RRB) (25 March 2020), the consideration of the draft rule of procedure 

contained in CCRR/64 dated 17 December 2019 was deferred to the 84th meeting scheduled for the 

period 6 - 15 July 2020. 

The Board took the following decisions and instructed the Executive Secretary of the RRB to inform 

you as follows: 

“The Board decided to defer this item to its 84th meeting and additionally noted that no further 

comments on this draft rule of procedure would be allowed as the deadline for such comments had 

expired.” 

 

 

 
 
Mario Maniewicz 
Director 
 

Distribution: 

– Administrations of Member States of ITU 

– Members of the Radio Regulations Board 
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